Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
05 May 2025

Notice is hereby given that the Insurance Commission has placed CARITAS

FINANCIAL PLANS, INC. under LIQUIDATION pursuant to Section 50 of Republic

Act No. 9829, otherwise known as the Pre-Need Code of the Philippines effective
05 May 2025

All planholders of the CFPI are hereby enjoined to verify their names through
the online verification portal at https://www.cfpi.com.ph/phcp.

Planholders having claims against the company or claimants whose names are not
found in the above portal are hereby notified to file their claims with the IC-appointed
Liquidator, ATTY. JOSE A. BARCELON not later than One Hundred Twenty (120)
days from the last publication of this Notice on 19 May 2025 or
until , together with all supporting documents
and/or relevant proofs, detailing the character, basis and amount of each and every
claim for consideration in the company's liquidation, pursuant to pertinent provisions
of Section 50 of Republic Act No. 9829, otherwise known as the “Pre-Need Code of
the Philippines.”

CLAIMS FILED AFTER 16 September 2025 SHALL BE BARRED
FROM THE NORMAL LIQUIDATION PROCEEDINGS BUT INSTEAD SHALL BE
REFERRED TO THE COMPANY FOR RECONSIDERATION IN ITS DISSOLUTION
AND WINDING UP PROCEEDINGS. HENCE, ALL CLAIMANTS ARE REMINDED TO
FILE THEIR CLAIMS ON TIME.

All communications with regard to any inquiries, complaints and/or other similar
correspondences shall be addressed either in person or by mail, directly to the said
IC-appointed Liquidator with the following contact details:

Liquidator :  Atty. Jose A. Barcelon

Office Address :  Caritas Corporate Centre
97 E. Rodriguez Sr. Avenue
Quezon City

Email Address :  claimsbenefit@cfpi.com.ph

attyjosebarcelonchsi@gmail.com

Telephone numbers : 09995090128
(02) 8635-7177
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The Public is hereby advised that CFPI is entirely separate and distinct from the
following companies:

1. Caritas Health Shield, Inc. (CHSI) an HMO company undergoing
RECEIVERSHIP before this Commission; and

2. Caritas Life Insurance Corporation (CLIC) a life_insurance company
currently under CONSERVATORSHIP before this Commission.

Please be advised that the Notice of Stay Order and Directive both dated 25 April
2024 will remain effective until the termination of the liquidation proceeding of the
CFPI, or until further notice.

All concerned claimants and stakeholders are enjoined to regularly visit the IC website
www.insurance.gov.ph for any subsequent announcements.

Please be guided accordingly.
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